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Re: Official Information Act request – Copy of risk register correspondence 
 
I refer to your Official Information Act request dated 27 January 2020 requesting the following 
information:   
 
RNZ requests you release to us a copy of any response your DHB previously made to the NZ 
Herald, that was related to its recent story based on hospital risk registers - 
https://www.nzherald.co.nz/nz/news/article.cfm?c_id=1&objectid=12295554 ; 
  
OR provide a link to where these documents have been made public online already by your DHB 
 
Here is the Auckland DHB link for all published OIA responses  
https://www.adhb.health.nz/assets/Documents/OIA/Copy-of-Risk-Register.pdf 
 
You are entitled to seek a review of the response by the Ombudsman under section 28(3) of the 
Official Information Act.  Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the 
Auckland DHB website. 

 
 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
 
Ailsa Claire, OBE 
Chief Executive 
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